
 
                                    
 
 
 
 

I-90, Sherman Avenue to Blue Creek Bay Bridge 
Sept. 24, 2017 – Construction Update 

 
This week, construction will continue on the eastbound lanes of the highway. Work will occur during 
daytime hours, Monday through Saturday. 
 
The Sherman Avenue eastbound on-ramp and the Mullan Trail eastbound on- and off-ramps will experience 
short closures at various times throughout the week. Please check 511.idaho.gov for status updates before 
using these ramps.  
 
Motorists should anticipate increased travel times, speed reductions, and a crossover through the length of the 
project. The work zone speed limit is reduced to 55 mph and travel widths will be 12 feet with 16 feet of 
clear passage.  
 
Please drive carefully and be aware of construction vehicles! 


